Greetings Members February,25,2018

Good some good news to report 2 members made hole-in-one’s in February. On February 13th Carl
Lisowski made a Ace on #6 using his trusty 1-7 wood witnessing the hole-in-one was Sam Shoemake
and Doc White. On February 15" Dewey Petigo made a Ace on #15 using his 5 wood. Witnessing the
shot was Dan Gottschalk, Carl Lisowski. This was Carl’s second hole-in- one and Dewey’s first. Even
though it cost us $5.00 each. If you are not in the Hole-in-one club, now is the time to join. You may be
the next person to get a Hole-in-One. Congratulations gentleman.

US Lawns should start work on holes 2,3,4 and 5 in the next week or two depending on the
weather. We will be playing on temp greens while they are reworking these greens. Play on the
reworked greens should resume toward end of June or before, again depending on the weather.

As of this date no member or members have stepped forward to form a tournament committee. With
that begin said and the fact of reworking 4 greens I guess Green Oaks will not be having any
tournaments this year.

Annual Green Oaks Membership Meeting with be April 3, 2018 at 7 pm. Four seats are coming open
on the board. Sam Shoemake, Greg Bryant, Doug Murrah and Lindy McBride positions are coming
open. Doug, Greg, and Lindy may run again they are thinking about it. I understand there is 2 members
that has told the pro shop they are interested in running for the board. So if any member is interested in
running for the board please notify the pro shop.

This month has been a real wet month, it has been many year’s since I have seen Green QOaks this
wet. I'll be the first to admit that T have not been as careful as I needed to be in driving a cart while
playing in these wet conditions. Conditions are bad enough we golfers need to park on the cart paths
and walk to our balls. It’s to wet to even do the 90 degree rule. At least till it dries up some. So please
keep this in mind when playing. All it does is hurt the course. Won’t hurt any of us to do a little

walking, who knows might just improve our health a little. S0 Please Stay On Cart Paths
As Much As Possible Thanks.

Mike Spalding
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